
May 25, 1968

Mrs. Allie Hubert
5025 Mexico Street
New Wrleans, Louisiana 70126
Dear Mrs. Hubert:

Enclosed herewith is a copy of my vita sheet, and a glossy print photo, that you 
requested last evening.

I am indeed looking forward to 
sharing in the Delta Wlfiri Theta, Inc. program.

Sincerely,

Vernon E. Jordan, Jr. 
Director
Voter Education Project
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